The BMA, the BMJ, the King’s Fund, the College of Health, and Quality in Health Care invite you to:

UALITY 93

RAISING QUALITY IN THE NHS: WHAT PROGRESS?

11 November 1993, The Brewery, London EC1

Following the success of the conference on Raising Quality in the NHS held in March 1992, the BMA, the BMJ, the
King's Fund, the College of Health, and Quality in Health Care are organising a follow up conference. The meeting will
review progress with raising quality in the NHS and will also look at what's new in raising quality. A particular focus
will be on patients involvement.

The meeting is open to doctors, nurses, all health professionals, managers, politicians, researchers, policy makers,
and members of the public. Some bursaries will be available to patients unable to afford the full fee.

College of

Health

Quality in  The conference fee is £110.00 inclusive of VAT, lunch and refreshments, and the Journal's supplement (to be
published after the meeting). The closing date for applications is 1st November 1993. An application for PGEA
Health Care accreditation has been made. The BMA is grateful to Glaxo Laboratories UK for. their support of this event.




